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We recently Banned the member named Souperman for violation of the posting policy, an
image was posted in the adult gallery that contain a photo of a child watching a sex act. I want
to take this opportunity to remind everyone that posting photo-based images that contain
pictures of children will not be tolerated at this site! period. I do not care if it is a non-adult
related image. Any image that contains the photo of a child will not be tolerated at this site.
And the poster will be banned with no chance of a case review. For 2d and 3d artists do not
post any adult material that shows under-aged people in adult related images. If we have
anything like this happen again I will remove all adult material from this site and the members
gallery will be a thing of the past. If you are unsure if you should post a image because of the
content as mentioned above, then do not. I hope I have made myself clear.
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